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XSport Fitness
P.O. Box 4012
Aurora, Illinois 60507


Membership Department,

I want to first thank you for giving me the opportunity to work out at the club in Arlington Heights, Illinois. Unfortunately, due to economic reasons I am unable to continue paying for my membership.
I am asking that you cancel my membership at the end of December 2012.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,


Bernadette Komenda
pgnbej@aol.com
847-368-0687 


